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DATE:   May 18, 2017                         NUMBER:  MA 17-02 
 
FROM:   National Staff 
 
TO:    P1 Competitors  
 
SUBJECT: P1 Inlet Restrictors 
 
 
 
The Club Racing Board and Formula/Sports Racer Advisory Committee would like to 
remind all P1 competitors to review the current Fastrack and updated GCR to ensure 
that your car is in full compliance with the specific inlet restrictors required. 
 


